
Welcome prospective students and 
families!  We are excited that you are 
considering John F. Kennedy and our 
instructional programs for the 2023-24 
school year.  Please see information 

below regarding your upcoming visit and 
campus/ classroom tour:

Parent Information Night

Tuesday 10/25
5:00-7:30 PM 

JFK Auditorium and Campus
No need to RSVP!

Student/Family Tours

Wednesday (10/26) or Friday 
(10/28)

9:00am - 11:15am
JFK Auditorium and Campus

RSVP Here

https://forms.gle/fJYBhD3K11fHpBqY9

